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Dear Friend and Supporter of Lowther Manor Lodge and Our Annual Fall Car Show. 
 
Another great year is upon us and Lowther Manor Lodge is gearing up for another magnificent car show. Of 
course, we cannot do this without your help and support. The date for the event is Saturday, September 13th, 
2025. The Show will be held at our usual location in the parking lot of DORMAN (previously Flight Systems),  
just

 
off the Fishing Creek,  Exit 36 of Interstate 83. Registration will run from 9 AM to 11 AM, with awards being 

presented
 

at 3 PM (weather dependent). This year’s show will highlight a Roush Engineering Developmental 
Vehicle,

 
direct from Roush Performance Engineering in Detroit. 

 
As has traditionally been our practice, our net proceeds will be used to support local trade scholarships. These 
scholarships will be awarded to one or more worthy Cumberland Perry Vo-Tech student(s) studying in the 
automotive-related trades or other worthy professions. The student(s) selected must be pursuing further 
education in that same field upon graduation from Vo-Tech and high school. Over the history of our car shows, 
with support from friends like you, we have been fortunate to award over  $50,000.00  in  scholarships  to  local  
youths. We will again be awarding such scholarships this spring as a result of our successful car shows, and 
supporters like you. We sincerely want to thank ALL of our sponsors and participants for helping us to make this 
possible! By banding together with this car show endeavor, we all help make student financial assistance a viable 
reality. 
 
Hopefully we can count on your help and support again this year - through your sponsorships, donations, vehicle 
entries, and by simply spreading the word in your conversations with fellow auto-enthusiasts. We look forward to 
another great day of fun in the sun, showcasing our cars, and admiring others, as we raise funds for the worthy 
cause of helping local young people with their post-high school, scholastic endeavors. 
 
In order to support the show again this year, please return the accompanying donation form with your check or 
donation. If you would have any other questions, please call one of our car show committee members: 
 

1. John Alford: Co-Chairman @ (717)732-9619 
2. Ron Shuey: Co-Chairman @ (717) 432-0122 
3. Dale Hauze, Sr.: Marketing @ (717) 781-5091 
4. Todd Snyder: Worshipful Master  @ (717) 645-5646  

 
Please return Donation or Registration Forms along with checks to: 

Lowther Manor Lodge Car Show 
C/O: Ron H. Shuey 
261 Colonial Drive 
Mechanicsburg, PA 17050 

 
Thanks again for your help, support, and participation!  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 
 
John G. Alford        Ronald H. Shuey 
 




